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LD 1840
Dear members of the Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee.
I would like to ask you to approve and pass LD1840 -An Act to Amend the Maine 
Medical Use of Cannabis Act. I believe the bill will benefit the cannabis business and 
supporting cannabis business that make up the industry. With this bill passing the 
benefits to the cannabis business and supporting business will trickle down and 
benefit the citizens who choose to use cannabis in their lives. Thank you


